RESEARCHING WITH o zeae

ENCORE PRESENTS “NEW” CARNIVAL GLASS CONVENTION

When you consider that the Encore Convention is sponsored and promoted by
Dorothy and Bill Taylor and not by a club, one must appreciate the work and dev-
otion that goes into such an undertaking. Conventions that are successful are usu-
ally the work of many individuals. Consequently, the efforts of the Taylor's to
bring collectors and dealers of “new’” carnival glass (1960-1980) together to diss-
eminate information and to share experiences, should be noted and applauded.

Attending the Encore Convention held at the Western Hills Motel April 20-21-
23 was an exciting experience. Approximately thirty dealers from all over the
country displayed glass in their rooms and active buying, selling and trading took
place all three days.
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